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Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Residential Burglaries 
16th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 16th District (Jefferson Park) of several residential 
and apartment burglaries that have occurred. In these incidents, unknown offender(s) have 
entered apartments and residences, through windows or doors, and have taken electronics, 
jewelry, cash, and other miscellaneous items from within.  
 
Incident Times and Locations: 
There have been several incidents that have occurred since July 25, 2017. These incidents 
have taken place on Beat 1622, within the boundaries of Central to Nagle and Montrose to 
Peterson, mostly during the day and early evening hours. 

• 5000 block of N.  Major on July 25, 2017 between 1:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.    

• 5600 block of W. Leland on July 25, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.  

• 4500 block of N.  Mobile on August 05-06, 2017 at between 10:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  

• 5500 block of N.  Mobile on August 12-13, 2017 between 11:00 a.m. – 12:01 a.m. 

• 5800 block of N.  Elston on August 13, 2017 between4:00 p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 

• 5700 block of N.  Manton on August 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

What you can do: 

• Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Be aware of individuals soliciting products or services on behalf of any governmental 
agency or utility company.        

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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